
Livonia Public Schools
Academic Services

Date: July 11, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Subject: Additional Purchase of US and World History Textbooks

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the July 
15, 2024 Board of Education Organizational Board Meeting with a recommendation to 
purchase additional World and US History Textbooks from TCI for $15,487.00 for our 
Global Ed program. This purchase would include one additional set of US and World 
History textbooks bundled with digital licenses and 80 additional 6-year Student 
Licenses. The physical teacher guides, reproducible and 6 years of Teacher digital 
licenses will be provided at no cost to the district.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.


